1
- 2 -



[image: image1.png]




I have been a human rights specialist with the Organization of American States since January 1979, primarily with the Inter-American Commission on Human Rights.  I have served on two prior Staff Associations and am motivated to run to serve with Carlos Humud, should he be elected, and because the advent of a new Secretary General offers the possibility of change. 


















































The information presented above is the original biography sent by the candidate.
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